
August, 2020 
 
Greetings Families, 
 
The upcoming school year isn’t too far off now. Time to think about getting back into the 
swing of things--thank goodness! I’m looking forward to being in the classroom again, 
making the best of our opportunity to engage in face-to-face learning. To do so, we 
need to start amassing the tools we’ll need to have a successful year. 
 
I would appreciate if the incoming sixth grade students could come to school on the first 
day prepared with the following supplies: 
 

● Four composition notebooks  
● Two spiral notebooks 
● Two two-pocket folders 
● One two-pack of glue sticks 
● One package of blue or black pens 
● One package of pencils (mechanical are handy but not essential) 

 
Other tools I’d like students to have on the ready come September 8th: 
 

● NCRL library card  
● Independent reading novel 
● P.E. shoes--with non-marking soles for indoor use only 

 
You will notice I do not require much in the way of supplies. If you need help procuring 
any of these supplies, please feel free to contact me. If there are things not on this list 
that your child has found helpful in the past, they can bring those items as well. Please 
feel free to contact me if you have any questions, whatsoever. 
 
As I said, I’m excited to get back into the classroom. Can’t wait to see you all! 
 
Regards, 
 
John Baker 
Sixth Grade Teacher 
Curlew School 
johbaker@curlew.wednet.edu 
(509) 779-4931 
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